
Announcements– February 19, 2023 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. Mark 

you calendar for our next Discovering Northwood Presentation March 

19, 2023 at 10:00am.  WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library and in 

the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sanitizers are con-

veniently located at each exit.  

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/
NPC Guest Wi- Now live streaming our 9:00 & 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals, bulletins and announcements are available. If you 
need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

Your Giving Matters 
For in-person worship, the offering plates will not be passed, however, of-

fering boxes are located in the narthex. For those worshiping online, your 

giving matters too. Please commit to maintain your regular schedule of 

giving throughout this time by mailing your gift or using one of the online 

platforms below for giving electronically: 

1. Text NPCHURCH to 73256 and follow the prompts. 

2. Visit www.northwoodpc.org and click on the giving tab. 

3. Click “Give” under the ChurchLife app menu options 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be emailed by 

the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by the 3rd Mon- 

     day of the month. (Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 

Brown Bag Bible Study—Feb. 23 
On Thursday, February 23rd, the Brown Bag Bible Study will con-

tinue the with a seven-week study looking at Jesus' seven great "I 

AM" statements in the Gospel of John. Each of these “I AM” proc-

lamations furthers our understanding of Jesus’ ministry in the 

world. Come join us as we grow in faith, hope and love!  

Officer Training—TODAY, Feb. 19 
Note to new officers, the 2nd officer training is today, February 19th from 4-6 

P.M. in rooms 4, 6 & 8 of the Christian Education Building. Officers will be 

installed in worship on Sunday, March 19th. 

Northwood’s Got Talent—Save the Date—April 30th 
Save the date for an afternoon of talent, fun and laughter!  The date for this 

years NGT is Sunday, April 30th at 4:00pm. If you are interested in partici-

pating, please contact Babs Bailey at 727-512-9476 or dix-

iechick411@gmail.com. 

                     Northwood Photo Group—Feb. 21 
Would you like to start taking better pictures, and use photography as a way 

of exploring God’s beauty? Please join us for the regular monthly meeting of 

the Northwood Photo Group on Tuesday, February 21st at 

7:00pm in rooms 5 -7. All are invited, whether you're a be-

ginner or an expert! If you have any questions, contact or 

Curtis Krueger at curtis.krueger@gmail.com or David 

Lawrence at david@primeimagesinc.com 

Wonderful Wednesdays WAY Dinner & Series 

February 22, March 1, 8, & 15  
Make sure you sign up for our first dinner by Monday at noon. Sign up on the 

brochure insert reservation form, bulletin board by the kitchen, or on the bot-

tom of the friendship sheet and return to the church office.  

Ash Wednesday—Feb. 22 
There will be an Ash Wednesday worship service on Wednesday, February 

22nd at 6:45 pm in the sanctuary following the W.A.Y. dinner. 
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Attendance for 2/12/23 Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 68  In-Person Traditional— 122 

Livestream from the Church Website: Contemporary— 45 

                                                                  Traditional— 49 

Facebook Live: 82 views for both Services         Total: 366 

If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Citylight Schedule 2/19 - 2/26 

 

Sunday 2/19 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service 

10:05 am - 10:45 am - Sunday School  

11:00 am - Traditional Service 

 

Wednesday 2/22 

6:00 pm - 7:30 pm - Citynight 

 

Friday 2/24 

7:00 pm - 10:00 pm - Game Night 

 

Sunday 2/26 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service 

10:05 am - 10:45 am - Sunday School  

11:00 am - Traditional Service 
     

 Follow the link to view our weekly email: 
https://mailchi.mp/0dc63de5a4f2/citylightupdate322022-13518372  

The flowers in the sanctuary today are given to the glory of God by 
   

Joyce & Chris Curvin 

In Honor of Northwood’s  

45th Anniversary  as a Congregation.   
 

Flower orders & donation costs for flowers ordered for worship are made  

using the “2023 Flower Reservation Chart” on the bulletin board across from 

the kitchen. During this time when we are not meeting  for in person worship, 

please send your information directly to communications@northwoodpc.org 

Please remember to mark “flowers” and the date on your $30 donation. 

Thank you to those providing flowers each week In Honor/In Memory of 

someone or an anniversary/birthday!    

      BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS TO… 
Tuesday, February 21:      Nancy Holleman, Janet Rosenquist, Gene Weitz 

Wednesday, February 22: Susan Fuoco, Dave Johnson  

Friday, February 24:         Jane Kirkpatrick, Ben Jones 
  

If you see someone whose birthday is listed and you haven’t seen them in 
church recently, give them a call!  

FAITHFULLY SERVING NORTHWOOD CHURCH TODAY 
           
GREETERS:  
   (9:00)      Cynthia & David Lawrence 

   (11:00)    Carol & Conrad Trunzo 
  
 USHERS:  
    (9:00)      Georgia Rounding & Jill Manning  

   (11:00)     Nancy & Wayne Rodewald  

Composer Sunday with Mary McDonald—March 5 
On March 5th, composer Mary McDonald will be in our sanctuary Sunday 

morning and will be giving a concert Sunday afternoon. The choir is very 

excited about working with her on Saturday morning, March 4 to hear the 

stories behind the songs. We do hope you can join us for this event. Ques-

tions, please call Stephanie Carson 727-458-9749 or email at stepha-

nie@norhtwoodpc.org.  

Nursery & Sunday School for Children 
Infants and toddlers ages 3 and under are provided care in our nursery 

during the entire Worship Service, and/or if you have children ages 4 

years old—5th grade that would like to attend Sunday School, please email 

Karlee Wright at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you are interested or 

have any questions.  
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